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This project resurfaces a 6-mile segment 
along the Western Beltway/SR 429 from US 
192 to Seidel Road.  This project also 
includes guardrail installation, signing, and 
pavement marking improvements. 

Project Status 

Design is funded in Fiscal Year 2020. 

 

Construction is funded in Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

Description 

 
Brandon Bobo, PE 

Project Manager/HNTB 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

407-264-3277 

brandon.bobo@dot.state.fl.us 
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